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Heller Applauds NASCAR for Moving 

Champions Week to Las Vegas 

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement today about NASCAR moving the Sprint Cup Series Champions Week to Las Vegas from New York.  

“This is great news for the City of Las Vegas and Clark County.  Our convention and tourism industry have been hurt recently by ill-advised comments from out-of-state politicians.  Bringing Champions Week to Las Vegas will be a positive boost for the local economy, and I applaud Brian France for bringing this event to Nevada.  This event will again showcase Las Vegas as a world class destination for conventions.  I hope this is the first of many new events to come to southern Nevada,” said Heller.  
In Congress, Heller has been a tireless advocate for tourism in Nevada.  Nevada’s Second Congressional District includes the Las Vegas Motor Speedway in Clark County.   
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